

# St. Thomas More Catholic School Home & School Association Newsletter

## Hand8

Hands of service, hands of support & hands of praise



## Upcoming Dates

to keep handy!

Friday, May 5: Spirit Day / Candy Sale

(\$0.50-\$1.00)

Friday, May 5-7: STM Festival!

Wednesday, May 10: H&S Meeting

Thursday, May 11: Alternate Dress for Used

Uniform Donations
4th Grade Taste Fair

Saturday, June 10: Used Uniform Sale in the

**Gym** 



## Applause

Let's give them a hand!



A special thanks to:

Karen Saunders and Angela Ross for coordinating a very successful FUN RUN! All the volunteers that helped at the Fun Run!

Leigh Holder for keeping our campus beautiful all

year!

Kathryn Doucet for organizing the Father/Son Banquet!

All the volunteers that helped with the 5th Grade Taste Fair, 3rd Grade Math Olympics, and Kindergarten Science Day!

And congratulations to Jennifer Harris, the 2017 recipient of the Mother Seton Award from the Diocese!









## President's Letter

It has been an honor serving as Home & School President. I've gotten to know more teachers and parents through the past two years.

We started off this school year with a disaster but, as a family, we worked together to make this year great.

I would like to thank the committee chairs for working so hard this year. So many of you have put more than enough of hours volunteering for the various events this year!

Thank you, Yvette Borel

## Fun Run News

Thank you all for your support of this year's Fun Run! It was a huge success, earning over \$39,000 for Home & School. That money will be given to the school to improve the technology resources for our children. If you still have a donation to send in—please do so as soon as possible.

Thank you! Karen Saunders and Angela Ross, Fun Run Coordinators



#### In Label News



Congratulations to the 1st and 6th grade homerooms for winning the alternate dress day label contest winners!

Thank you to everyone who helps make this program so successful! I know the teachers really appreciate it, as all the proceeds from this is given directly to the teachers to purchase items for their homerooms!

## WELCOME AND THANK YOU to Theresa Gibson and Jennifer Corey for taking over Fundraising as Committee Chairs!!

We are looking for volunteers to help coordinate Mission Day. If you are interested, please contact Tammy Feduccia at <a href="mailto:tfeduccia@yahoo.com">tfeduccia@yahoo.com</a>.

Do you have a green thumb? Are you interested in adopting an area on campus to maintain?

Please contact Leigh Holder at leighdazz@bellsouth.net.

Please contact Aimee Cramer at <u>aimeecramer@icloud.com</u> if you can help with any of the candy sales. It is always on a Friday and will take just a few hours.



## School Supply Kits

Don't forget to go to <a href="www.shopttkits.com">www.shopttkits.com</a>
(use account #85878) to order your school supply kits!

They will be on sale from April 12th until

They will be on sale from April 12th until May 24th! We are looking for Room Moms for the 2017-18 school year!

2-3 are needed to serve per GRADE LEVEL (not by homeroom).

Please contact Victoria Griffin at vik.griffin@gmail.com to volunteer.

### Home & School Meetings

Meetings are held in the STM School Office Conference Room following carpool.

Wednesday, May 10



### Good Samaritan Pantry

This is a Home & School Association service to provide meals to STM community members during a time of need.

Your help has been greatly appreciated!

Questions? Please contact Melissa Chittom at 806-3045 or mchittom@att.net.



#### 2016-2017 Home & School Officers

Yvette Borel, President

Joanne Harvey, Vice President Karen Saunders, Secretary
Maria Danos, Treasurer Melissa Chittom, Immediate Past President

